
In Loving Memory

VOLUNTEERS nEEDED!

YOU CAN SAVE A LIFE.

reachout@bellasfootprints.com.aufacebook.com/bellasfootprints

WE NEED YOUR HELP!
This June, help support the families of

children who have been injured by a
button battery by hosting a fundraising

event.

Help us raise much needed awareness of
the dangers of button batteries amongst

parents, carers, early educators,
retailers, businesses and the wider

community.

1 2  J U N E  2 0 2 4

For more information visit:     
www.bellasfootprints.com.au

Schools

Playgroups and Childcare centers

Sporting club and associations

Community centers

Church's

Workplaces

Gyms

Local councils

EVERYONE CAN GET INVOLVED

Sausages sizzle

Morning tea or High tea

Gold coin donation day

Casual clothes day

Children's Disco

Raffle

Trivia night

Auction

Community Walk

HOST A FUND RAISING EVENT

International
Button Battery
Awareness Day 


